Rosenberg Corey

From: Adel <adelfrans@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 9:45 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: I am oppose of this HB 2004-A
Dear Sir,

Please stop this HB 2004-A. This will hurt a lot of landlords and this will not solve homelessness.

If you want to solve homelessness. You can make it easier for developers to build more houses, provide education for
the tenants.

We landlords usually attend trainings, but how about the tenants? Are you providing them some kind of trainings to
become better tenants?

Sincerely,
Joy

Sent from my iPhone



